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Do we need to wear our tickets on a lanyard?

Yes. All Gicewicz Club ticket holders must wear their tickets around their neck with the lanyard. This is to help our staff, the
catering staff and security staff designate who the Gicewicz Club ticket holders are from everyone else.

If you happen to lose your lanyard or give your tickets to someone else we will have extra lanyards on hand every game day to
accommodate everyone.

How do we enter into the Gicewicz Club?

There are two (2) ways to enter the Gicewicz Club. You can either enter via the concourse level and walk up the steps into
Sections: 205, 206 and 207 OR you can enter via “The Murch” and take the elevator up.

Recommendations for those sitting outside in the Gicewicz Club: Enter via the concourse level.

Recommendations for those sitting inside the Gicewicz Club: Enter via the concourse level or take the elevator.

Is all the food complimentary?

Yes. All food is complimentary. This year the Gicewicz Club will be serviced by 3 Pillars Catering.

Are all beverages (alcohol, soda and water) complimentary?

No. There will be a cash bar in three different areas (beer and wine). All soda and water will be complimentary.

Will there be a place to put our coats on Game Day?

Yes. We will have a coat check area in the Gicewicz Club that will be for Gicewicz Club members only.

Where will Gicewicz Club members be able to park?

Anyone who purchased one (1) ticket in the Gicewicz Club will receive one (1) parking pass for the Arena Lot.

For those that purchased 2-4 tickets in the Gicewicz Club will receive one (1) parking pass for the VIP Lot. There are three VIP lot
options.

For those that purchased 5+ tickets you will receive at least one (1) VIP parking pass + one (1) arena lot parking pass.

Can we purchase additional seats in the Gicewicz Club on a game by game basis?

Yes. If you are currently a season ticket holder in the Gicewicz Club you are allowed to purchase additional tickets in the Gicewicz
Club on a game by game basis. The tickets will be $200/ticket.

To purchase additional tickets you need to reach out to Megan Reed in the Blue & White Fund office at (716) 645-6263 or at
mreed4@buffalo.edu.
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